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This week… It’s not too late to sign up to one of the many great Easter holiday holiday programmes being run across Camden 

(including the one here)—see the information below for the Camden registered programmes. Page 5 has some football clubs running in  vari-
ous locations by Bloomsbury too that are available. Page 4 has information on some amazing fundraisers here at Fleet! While Page 6 has a 
new advert for some adult learning courses running in Camden after Easter. Enjoy the rest of your week. 

Camden Easter Holiday Programmes—HAF 

The successful HAF Holiday programme is running again all over Camden with a number of providers local to us here at Fleet, including one 
sports camp running here over the 11-14th April (with a hot meal each day). There are also other sport and arts courses running close by at 
Rhyl/Carlton and the School of Mosaic both round the corner. To sign up for the scheme at Fleet or search/sign up for any of the other courses 
running across Camden FREE OF CHARGE, visit the following link: 

 https://haf.youngcamdenfoundation.org.uk/ 

School Dinners—Price Rise & Taster Session 
The new price will be £2.29 per day from the beginning of the Sum-
mer Term (when we come back on Wed 20th April).  
We have organised a ‘Caterlink School dinner Tasting Session’ for 
Wednesday 27th April from 3.15pm so parents and carers can come 
in and have a sample of the types of food the children are eating. 
Please remember if you wish to change either from or to school din-
ners you need to let the office know beforehand so that you aren’t 
charged for meals you do not need. The food is cooked fresh to order 
each day so if the office and the kitchen, do not know a child doesn't 
need a lunch cooked, it gets cooked and you will be charged. Thanks.  

School Clubs after half term 
We will be sending a letter home the first week back after Easter with 
the clubs offer for the Summer Term. We will want those requests in 
by the Friday with a view to being able to offer you your clubs by the 
end of the day so clubs can start the following Monday (the 25th 
April). If any parents are in a position to volunteer to run a club please 
do come and speak to us before the end of term.  

Free oral Hygiene Products 
A major pharmacy-led health and beauty retailer are handing out 
free oral hygiene products to those in need. ‘Ask for Jesse’ is a new 
campaign fronted by Boots, aimed at helping to close the poverty gap 
by assisting vulnerable families. Working in collaboration with The 
Hygiene Bank, customers can simply ‘ask for Jesse’ when in store. A 
member of the Boots team will discreetly provide oral hygiene prod-
ucts to customers with children aged three to five years old.  

PLEASE NOTE AFTER EASTER WE WILL RETURN TO A SINGLE POINT OF ENTRY TO SCHOOL 
AT THE BEGINNING AND END OF THE DAY—THE AGINCOURT ROAD SIDE WILL BE CLOSED 

WITH ENTRY ONLY VIA THE FLEET ROAD GATE—PLEASE FACTOR THIS IN TO YOUR JOURNEY 
PLANNING TO AVOID BEING LATE IN THE MORNING 

https://haf.youngcamdenfoundation.org.uk/
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Please bear in mind that occasionally trips may be arranged or cancelled last minute. This 
can happen for any number of reasons and we try, where possible, to give as much notice 
as we can. We also will often need adult volunteers to support on these trips so please do 

look out for notices on class windows or sent out via parent hub closer to the date of a 
trip for requests for help and contact the office if you are able to accompany. Thank you.  

 31st March: Year 3 Class Assembly 
(rescheduled) 

 1st April: KS2 Talent Show to Juniors 
 1st April: Last Day of Term—children 

finish at 2pm 
 20th April: Summer Term Starts—

children back 
 25th April: Year 6 Parent Meeting 

about Gower Residential Trip @ 6pm  
 27th April: year 1 to ICCUK Mosque 
 27th April: Parent Workshop 

@9.30am in the hall—’Managing 
Challenging Behaviour’ 

 27th April: Caterlink Taster Session for 
Parents in the hall from 3.15pm—
come and taste a school dinner! 

 29th April: KS2 Camden School’s 
Swimming Galal 

 2nd May: Bank holiday—School 
Closed 

 3rd May: Morris Dancing workshops 
in school for all classes 

 4th May: Year 5 Pedestrian Training 
 5th May: ICCF visits—Y5, Y4, Y3, Y2 
 9th-12th May: Year 6 SATS 
 12th May: International Food Evening  
 16th-27th May: Year 6 Swimming 
 19th May: Y3 and Y4 to ICCUK 

Mosque 
 23rd May: Y5 and Y2 to ICCUK 

Mosque 

 27th May: School Closed—INSET 
 30th May-3rd June: Half Term holiday 
 6th-10th: Year 6 to Gower for Residen-

tial week 
 13th June: School closed—additional 

bank holiday 
 29th June: Year 3 & 4 to the Heath 

with St Christopher’s School 
 22nd July: Last day of school year—

finish at 2pm 
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Congratulations to Jannah, Amina, Suha, Zaida, Jazzy 
and Emmy who have completed their 10,000 steps and 
earned their CRUK medal and certificate. Thanks to 
those of you who have supported them already—they 
have raised £300 so far. It’s not too late to show your 
support, just click on the link below and make your do-
nation to help this worthy cause.  
 
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/walk-

all-over-cancer-4-our-loved-ones 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/walk-all-over-cancer-4-our-loved-ones
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/walk-all-over-cancer-4-our-loved-ones
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We are Canons CC, a parent-run Junior Girls Community Cricket Club based at NW2 2BH and 
affiliated to Middlesex Cricket for ages 5-11 year olds. 
During summer half-term holidays and on Sundays during the summer holidays, we are the 
only club in NW London who are running *Girls* All Stars Cricket and Dynamos Cricket pro-
grammes at suitable open space park venues in NW6 and NW11. 
 
 
Cricket for Girls aged 5-8 years. 
27 May - 3 June during Summer Half Term Holidays Cricket for Girls aged 5-8 years All Stars 
*Girls* 5-8yrs, 2pm-3pm Sign up at https://bit.ly/3JMZsaY £40, 8 Days, At the RRP. No markup. 
27 May - 3 June Summer half-term, 
 
Cricket for Girls aged 8-11 years. 
Dynamos *Girls* 8-11yrs, 2.30pm-4pm Sign up at https://bit.ly/3HfVbuV £40, 8 Days, 90 
minutes. At the RRP. No markup. 
 
With kindest regards, 
Bharath 
for Canons CC 
Twitter @CanonsCC 
canons.play-cricket.com     07818488159 (WhatsApp) 

https://bit.ly/3JMZsaY
https://bit.ly/3HfVbuV
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Parent group: Families, Food and Feelings  
The Enhanced Healthy Living Service (EHLS) runs quarterly 6-week parent groups for Camden and Islington par-
ents/carers of children aged 5-17 who struggle with excess weight. The group focuses on psychoeducation and 
strategies around boundary setting, healthy modelling, emotional eating and encouraging a healthy relationship 
with food. Referrals are accepted by professionals and parents can also self-refer via the brandoncen-
tre.healthyliving@nhs.net email address.  

Online learning resources and homework 
 Mathletics: login.mathletics.com or download app for mobile  

 Times Table Rockstars: https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school 
or download app for mobile 

 Numbots (EYFS/KS1): https://play.numbots.com/#/account/
school-login/33442  

 Bug Club Reading Resource: https://
www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?c=0 

The sign in details for the three resources above are the same (for 
Bug Club you will also need the school code which is tpgk) 

 Seesaw: https://app.seesaw.me/#/login or download app 

 Busy things: https://www.busythings.co.uk/lgfl-login/ 
 
If you do not have working internet or a device for your children to 
access these resources on (tablet, laptop or computer) please 
speak to their class teacher as soon as possible.   

FREE SCHOOL MEALS 
You may be entitled to Free School Meals if you receive one of the 
following: 

 Income Support 

 Income-based Job Seeker's Allowance 

 Income-related Employment and Support Allowance 

 Universal Credit – your household income must be less than 

£7,400 a year (after tax and not including benefits)  

 Child Tax Credit with a taxable income of no more than 

£16,190 and not in receipt of Working Tax Credit 

 the Guaranteed Element of State Pension Credit 

support from the National Asylum Support Service (NASS) 
 

If you receive Working Tax Credit 
you will not be entitled to free 
school meals unless you have: 

 stopped work in the last 4 

weeks; or 
reduced your hours to less than 
16 hours in the last 4 weeks 
Free school meal entitlement will 
mean that you will not have to 
pay for school lunches and will 
receive concessionary rates for 
clubs and trips. It is also im-
portant for you to apply, as the 
school receives extra funding. 
https://
accountforms.camden.gov.uk/
freeschoolmeals/ 

Do you have any used 
printer cartridges ly-
ing around at home? 
Send them into the 
school office! 

Free 24/7 urgent mental health support for 
young people  
 
The last 18 months have been particularly hard for young 
people’s mental health and wellbeing. Young people and 
their families in need of urgent help with their mental health 
can get free 24/7 support from trained NHS professionals by 
telephone.  
The NHS has set up free telephone lines across London for 
young people in distress, open all day, every day, and staffed 
by trained mental health professionals. They can provide im-
mediate support, or refer people to other sources of help if 
needed.  
Find your local crisis line number here.  

mailto:brandoncentre.healthyliving@nhs.net
mailto:brandoncentre.healthyliving@nhs.net
login.mathletics.com
https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school
https://play.numbots.com/#/account/school-login/33442
https://play.numbots.com/#/account/school-login/33442
https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?c=0
https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?c=0
https://app.seesaw.me/#/login
https://www.busythings.co.uk/lgfl-login/
https://accountforms.camden.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals/
https://accountforms.camden.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals/
https://accountforms.camden.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals/
https://www.good-thinking.uk/how-get-urgent-support/
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Fleet Primary School 

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fleetps
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We’re delighted to be returning to 
school in a relatively ‘normal’ way this 
term and it’s been so good to see so 
many of you at drop offs and pick ups. 
We hugely value our relationships with 
parents at Fleet so we’re delighted that 
our staff our now able to see you in per-
son more regularly. If there is anything 
that you’d like support with please don’t 
hesitate to speak to your child’s teacher 
or Miss Wall and we will do everything 
that we can to help. 

These are great websites providing 
advice to parents  who would like 
support with their child’s wellbeing: 
 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-
children-safe/support-for-parents/ 
 
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/
parent/ 
 
https://
www.careforthefamily.org.uk/family-
life/parent-support 
 
https://
www.actionforchildren.org.uk/how-
we-can-help/get-parenting-support/ 

Wellbeing Tip of the Week! 
An initiative brought to you by Camden Learning’s Health 
and Wellbeing Team—a new one each week! 
 

Week 27 – Prioritising Self-Care 
Self-care looks different to everyone, and 
sometimes it’s difficult to know what self-
care techniques work best for us. However, if 
we don’t give ourselves time to relax and re-
juvenate, we may feel overwhelmed and ex-
hausted. This could lead to burnout with 
work or school, feeling low and unmotivated 
and difficulties with our relationships. Here 
are some little tips to help us make sure we 
don’t prioritise other things over self-care:  
 Plan in your self-care activities to your 
weekly schedule, calendar or diary and an-
nounce your plans to increase commitment 
 Don’t allow yourself to feel guilty or selfish 
for taking the time to do something for your-
self 
 Remember that we won’t be able to help 
or support others, if we haven’t looked after 
ourselves 

New Tip... 

Parent Workshops 
We’re keen to provide parent work-
shops where we can, to work together 
in order to best support your child’s 
mental health and wellbeing. In the 
past we’ve hosted workshops on areas 
such as self-esteem and resilience and 
we’d really like to target the areas that 
most interest you. Please contact Miss 
Wall through the admin address 
(admin@fleet.camden.sch.uk) if you 
have any suggestions.  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/
https://www.careforthefamily.org.uk/family-life/parent-support
https://www.careforthefamily.org.uk/family-life/parent-support
https://www.careforthefamily.org.uk/family-life/parent-support
https://www.actionforchildren.org.uk/how-we-can-help/get-parenting-support/
https://www.actionforchildren.org.uk/how-we-can-help/get-parenting-support/
https://www.actionforchildren.org.uk/how-we-can-help/get-parenting-support/
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If you or any friends/family are tidying gardens and pruning trees please save and 
bring in any branches or logs for our Forest School. Any size! They are very useful for 
making dens and forest crafts. Thank you so much. If you have any questions, please 
pop over and speak to Rebecca Combes in Nursery.  
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